
 

 

 

Al Hussan International 

School, Girls Section participated in a virtual exchange program hosted by Global Nomads 

Group. As part of the program, our school collaborated with Buffalo High School, Texas to 

develop solutions to the challenges our 

communities face. 

Students worked with their partner 

school on four modules over a period of 8 

months and attended four video 

conferences. 

These modules are: 

1. Cultural Exchange 
2. Media and Society 
3. Addressing Conflict 
4. Global Citizenship 
5.  
   

Grade 11 and 12 students 

worked together on the global 

citizenship project to address the problem of in equality and racism by asking a question to all the youth around the 

world, “What do you believe in?” 

To show case their research on the topic, they created a video. Al Hussan's students presented the project to the target 

audience i.e.13 – 19 years during morning assembly. The whole project of YOUTH TALK was a big success. All the 

modules were highly thought provoking.  

Our partner school has been extremely cooperative. Since this was our second year with GNG, our students were 

selected as student facilitators and they hosted the video conference themselves.  

Our students learnt a great deal from their partner school’s students. We hope to spread the message to our students 

regarding cultural diversity and promotion of equality. 

 

 


